
Important Announcement – Replacement of Designated Market Maker 

We, World Gold Trust Services, LLC (the "Sponsor"), the sponsor of the SPDR® Gold 

Trust (the "Trust"), wish to announce and notify holders of the SPDR® Gold Shares (the 

"Shares") of the Trust of the replacement of one of the two existing Designated Market 

Makers of the Trust with effect on and from 17 June 2019 (the "Effective Date").  

Currently, the two Designated Market Makers of the Trust are Commerzbank 

Aktiengesellschaft ("Commerzbank") and Flow Traders Asia Pte Ltd ("Flow Traders").  

With effect from the Effective Date, Société Générale will replace Commerzbank as the 

Designated Market Maker of the Trust. For the avoidance of doubt, Flow Traders will 

continue to act as Designated Market Maker of the Trust after the Effective Date. 

An updated product highlights sheet for the Trust reflecting inter alia the new Designated 

Market Maker for the Trust and a replacement Singapore prospectus for the Trust will be 

lodged with the Monetary Authority of Singapore on or around the Effective Date. 

Investors may obtain a copy of the Singapore prospectus and product highlights sheet for 

the Trust, when available, from www.spdrgoldshares.com or from the office of State Street 

Global Advisors Singapore Limited at 168 Robinson Road, #33-01, Capital Tower, 

Singapore 068912, during normal business hours. 

Issued by World Gold Trust Services, LLC (as sponsor of the Trust) 

14 June 2019 

Important: The SGX-ST takes no responsibility for the accuracy of any of the statements 

or opinions made in this announcement. This announcement is published for your 

information only. This announcement has not been reviewed by the Monetary Authority 

of Singapore. If you are in any doubt about this announcement, you should consult 

your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, professional accountant or other 

independent advisers. The Sponsor shall not be liable to investors for any tax liability 

that investors may incur. 


